
Mary-Ann Edwards

From: Office of the Secretary (StateGrowth) <ots@stategrowth.tas.gov.au>
Sent: Monday, 5 August 2019 3:28 PM

To: switchSubject: Letter from Mr Kim Evans - Secretary of State Growth re. State Growth submission -
Central Coast Council - Draft Local Provisions Schedule

Attachments: Letter from Mr Kim Evans - Secretary of ~ate Growth submission - Central Coast
Council - Draft Local Provisions Schedule.PDF

Dear Ms Ayton,

Please find attached correspondence from the Secretary of the Department of State Growth.

Kind Regards
Hayley

Hayley Followes | Executive Officer
Office of the Secretary | Department of State Growth
4 Salamanca Place, Hobart TAS 7000 | GPO Box 536, Hobart TAS 7001
Phone:+61 3 616550l9|
www.stategrowth.tas.gov.au

DEPARTMENT OF STATE GROWTH COURAGE TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE THROUGH:

TEAMWORK EXCELLENCE INTEGRITY RESPECT

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER
The information in this transmission may be confidential and/or protected by legal professional privilege, and is intended only for the person or persons to
whom it is addressed. If you are not such a person, you are warned that any disclosure, copying or dissemination of the information is unauthorised. If you
have received the transmission in error, please immediately contact this office by telephone, fax or email, to inform us of the error and to enable
arrangements to be made for the destruction of the transmission, or its return at our cost. No liabHity is accepted for any unauthorised use of the information
contained in this transmission.
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